
     

 

 

 

28 May 2024 – EARLY EDITION DUE TO VOTER’S DAY 

 

Preschool feedback… 

We appreciated the effort you put into dressing up your children 

for our Shopping Day last Friday. It was a precious morning, and it 

goes to show that shopping is a natural instinct from 3 years 

upwards 😊! Thank you for helping us to make magic.  

 

Cake sales… 

Grade 2M and the Grade 4s (both classes) are hosting cake sales on 

Friday. The cake sales are aimed for Grade 1-7 pupils, but the 

preschoolers might have the opportunity to buy leftovers if there 

are any.  

 

Adding a smile… 

On-Cue Theatre are coming on Thursday to perform for our Grade 1-7 

pupils (two separate full theatrical shows).  

And for more messy fun, our preschoolers will be having “Art Attack” 

day on Friday, and will be given unique art opportunities to bring out 

their inner Picasso and Monet. Please make sure that they have a paint 

shirt (old grown-ups shirt) for the occasion.  

 

Wrapping up the term… 

School is closing for the June holidays on Thursday the 13th of June.  

Until then, here are the collection days and times: 

Grade RRR-R: 6 June – 13 June daily at 12h30 *  

Grade 1-3: 6 June – 13 June daily at 12h45* 

Grade 4: 6-12 June daily at 10h00 (or at 13h00 if no transport is available). 13 June at 10h30.* 

Grade 5-6: 6,11* and 12 June at 10h00, 7 and 10 June at 13h00, and 13 June at 10h30. 

Grade 7: 6,11* and 12 June at 10h00. 5, 7, 10 and 13 June at 13h00. 

*Remember that DISKONTO books will be having a book sale at our school on 10 June and 11 

June (see next heading in newsletter).  

School reopens on Monday the 8th of July. 

After Care will be open during the school holidays, excepting Monday the 17th of June (observed 

public holiday). If you are using the After-Care facilities during the holidays, please use the gate 

on Korhaan Street (next to the prefabs). If you intend to drop off earlier than 7h30, please 

notify the office before the holidays, as Uncle Darrel will be on leave.  

 

 



 

 

I love books… 

To encourage and instill a love of reading, our 

school invites Diskonto books to host a book 

sale at our school every year. This way, books 

are seen as precious treats and gifts to be 

treasured. Start saving towards this spoil… 

 

 

 

 

Term 2 charity drive… 

Don’t forget that Kaeden’s Grove (a dog rescue organisation) will be visiting 

our school next week Friday. If your child would like to wear civvies on this 

day (7th of June), please remember to bring a can or packet of pet food.   

  

Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag on Thursday morning. Please report 

badly damaged books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

or with a general email if you’d prefer. Remember that pizza orders for 

Friday will be taken in on Thursday at the office for R35 as usual.   

 

Slipper fun… 

A reminder that you can buy your slipper day ticket for this week Friday 

and wear your slippers to school through this link… 

https://reachforadream.org.za/slipper-day-2024 

Please remember to print out proof of payment for your teacher. 

 

Gymnastics star… 

Nolwazi got a silver medal at a Level 1-3 Gauteng Gymnastics festival on Friday. Well done, 

little star! 

  

VOTE WISELY AND ENJOY THE DAY OFF TOMORROW. 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com  

011-976-5300 
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Classifieds… 

 

 

 
 


